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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Thank you to all for chocolate contributions today. Our Christmas Fayre will be on Thursday 20th December at 2.30pm.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		98.52%    Years 4 & 5
Whole School: 		95.51%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.11%

Best Bits of the Week

Year 1
Learning about the Great Hurricane of 1987.
Year 2
Enjoying the fantastic pantomime in school.
Year 3
Making our imaginative fruits out of clay.

Year 4
Creating Foodbank posters.
Year 5
De-bugging algorithms for the Bee Bot to complete a track in computing.
Year 6
Making our Seurat pictures in Art.




For the last 2 weeks of term,  Year 4 have organised a collection for Rochdale’s Foodbank. From Monday please send in food items such as long life milk, cereals, rice, pasta, biscuits, pasta sauces and any tinned goods.
Please note that After School Clubs have now finished for the year. New club letters will be sent out in January. Homework Club is on as normal.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have noticed recently that quite a lot of children are turning up late to school. Please make sure that your child is in the playground at 8.35am ready to go into school when the doors open at 8.45am.  If your child comes through the main door and pass reception, they are recorded as ‘late’
Key Events next week
Friday ; Christmas Jumper / Own Clothes Day - £1 donation
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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